Hello Everyone.

The new Parish Council — Amanda Somerwill (Chair). Greg Lock (Vice Chair), Matt Wright, Caron Wolfenden and
Lauren Deprieelle — would like to say thank you to all who turned out to vote in the new Parish Council in July

As one of first actions we would like to involve everyone in Bickleigh Parish in considering how organisations within
the village, including the Parish Council, communicate with parishioners. This is being done as a leaflet drop so that
we include everyone, so that your opinions can be included. We would be grateful if you could answer all of the
questions below, in order to help us to help you.

How often do you look at the village website page?
How could it be improved?

bickleigh.org.uk

Are you part of the village Messenger group? If yes
do you find this useful? If no would you like help to
join this?

Are you signed up to receive the Bickleigh Parish
Council emails (a means of any relevant news in the
village being sent out)? If yes do you find this useful?
If no would you like help to join this? Please include
your email address in this box if you would like to
receive this.

How often do you look at the village noticeboard and
the Parish Council noticeboard (beside the library
phonebox)? Do you find these useful? Is there
anything else that you would like added to these?

Have you signed up to receive the Silverleigh
magazine, where there is a section on Bickleigh
news? Do you find this useful? If you do not receive
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The Bickleigh Wildlife Bugle is just starting to get off
the ground. Would you like to receive a copy of this
via email? Would you like to be involved in this
development? Please include your email address in
this box if you would like to receive this.

Have you ever attended the Public Period of a Parish
Council Meeting? What can and cannot happen
during this period is very prescribed, but how did you
find the experience?

Is there any other means of communication that you
would like to see used to ensure local information
reaches everyone?

Would you like to get involved in helping to improve
communication within the village?

If you are happy to include your name below we can get back to you if you indicate that you require assistance

Please can you return this by Monday 4t September 2023 either by taking a photo and sending to
bickleighpc@amail.com or dropping into the letterbox at Shute, Bickleigh EX168RH (in the main part of the village, the
lane parallel to the A396, just past the Culiompton Lane turning)

Many thanks to you all.

For GDPR reasons all email addresses will only be used for the authorised communications and these papers will be
disposed of securely.




